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I MOST URGENTLY + STRONGLY OPPOSE this bill and ANY + ALL attempts to 

restrict access to voting!! Oregon is a model of how voting needs to be nationwide 

and this is a blatant move to suppress voting by making it more difficult for citizens to 

vote. This must be shut down with a resounding “ABSOLUTELY NOT!!!” 

In addition, our Oregon representatives must stand up + fight against this regime’s 

attempt at authoritarian rule. SHUT IT DOWN NOW. Do what’s right for your 

constituents and our country.  

Vote NO on this bill and any legislation proposed to limit access to free and fair 

elections. 

Thank you. 


